
 

Bureau of Developmental Services 
In Home Supports Waiver Listening Sessions 

 

We want to hear from you!  
The In Home Supports (IHS) Waiver is beginning the renewal process, with an 
anticipated completion date of 1/1/2026. Prior to drafting any changes to the 
current waiver, the Bureau of Developmental Services is kicking off a series of 

individual and family listening sessions to hear feedback, experiences, and 
thoughts from individuals and families who utilize services on the IHS Waiver. 

The Institute on Disability at UNH will facilitate these discussions. 

The sessions are being held in three locations to 
accommodate a broad geographical area, as well as two virtual sessions. 

 

If accommodations are required for communication access such as interpreters, CART (captioning), assistive listening devices, or other 
auxiliary aids and/or services, please contact Peggy Sue Greenwood at peggy.s.greenwood@dhhs.nh.gov or (603) 271-5034. At least 5 
business days advance notice is requested in order to assure availability; requests made fewer than 5 days prior to the event will 
attempt to be accommodated but cannot be guaranteed. 

Rye 
February 18 
4:00-6:00 pm 

Rye Public Library 
581 Washington Rd. 

Rye, NH 03870 

Gorham 
February 19 

11:00-1:00 pm 
Gorham Library 
35 Railroad St. 

Gorham, NH 03581 

Bedford 
March 3 

12:00-2:00 pm 
Bedford Library 

 3 Meetinghouse Rd. 
Bedford, NH 03110 

Virtual  
February 11 

5:00-7:00 pm 
 

February 25 
4:00-6:00 pm 

Click here to join 
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